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Announces 2025 Scholarship Application Schedule 

For High School Seniors 
 

Recognizing talent and achievement in the STEM field this scholarship is 
for seniors planning on attended a 4-year accredited Virginia college or 
university to pursue a degree focused on technology. 
 
We will be accepting 2025 scholarship applications between February 
17, 2025, and March 31, 2025. The scholarship will be awarded by June 
16, 2025. 
 
The first-year amount will be $1,500 and will increase each year of the 
reaming 3 years if the student maintains their qualifications and 
reapplies. 

 
Applying students should work with their STEM school advisor to prepare 
and submit the application materials along with a copy of pending college 
acceptance letter. Please visit our website for the list of materials for 
evaluation. Attached is a PDF that will assist in submitting the application 
package. 
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